
“LIFE AFTER HIGH SCHOOL-TRANSITION TOPICS TRAINING 
SERIES” 

 

Question: “What will my child do after they are 

finish with school? 
Where will they go and what support is there for 

them? 
 
Fairfield Public School’s Community Partnership Program (CCP) and Transition Services would 

like to invite you to come and listen to parents of former FPS students discuss their 
experiences with their student’s transition to and their ongoing relationships with private and 

state, adult services agencies and the supports they provide. The transition from school 
district supports and services to state and private agency services can take parents and 

students by surprise.  
 

Parents are often unaware of the differences between those two worlds. This presentation will 
help you understand those differences, be more informed on how to negotiate with those 

agencies for the supports that you believe your student will need to be successful and how 
you might want to plan for your student before they leave the services of the school district. 
 

These parents represent a cross-section of young adults with disabilities and their experience 

and information is extremely valuable, you really do not want to miss what they has to share.  
 

Date:  Thursday January 26th 2017                                        

Time:  6:30 PM to 9:00 PM 

Location: Lecture Hall - Fairfield Warde High School 

755 Melville Ave. Fairfield, Ct. 06825     

          
Please RSVP to - or for more information please contact:          
Mr. Chris Librandi, Transition Specialist                        
Fairfield Public School            

755 Melville Ave. Fairfield, Ct. 06825      
clibrandi@fairfield.k12.ct.us                                                    

203-255-7362       

 

The event of bad weather…Please call 203-255-7362 after 4:00 on the 26thth for an update 
 

mailto:clibrandi@fairfield.k12.ct.us

